
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Customer 

 

 

I’m writing further to my previous letter, in which I informed you that the opening of 

the branch had been delayed. 

 

I am now pleased to advise that the branch will be opened on Wednesday 22 May 2019.   

 

I hope you will make use of the products and services provided by your new post office.  

 

 

Yours faithfully 

Samantha Coe 

Samantha Coe  

Area Network Change Manager 

 

How to contact us: 

 

comments@postoffice.co.uk 

postofficeviews.co.uk 

FREEPOST Your Comments 

 

 

 
 

To get this information in a different format, for example, in larger print, 
audio or braille call 03452 66 01 15 or Textphone 03457 22 33 55. 
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